


"Serving The People"	                                                                                              "Sirviendo A La Comunidad"

City Manager's Office 

Upcoming Change to City Hall Hours of Operation 

Just a reminder that effective Friday, March 25, 2016 there will be a change in City Hall hours of operation 
from the current Monday through Thursday (i.e., 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.) and Friday (i.e., 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 
p.m.) work schedule for a weekly total of 49 hours. To a Monday through Thursday work schedule (i.e., 6:30 
a.m. to 7:00 p.m.) and closed on Fridays for a weekly total of 50 hours which is an increase in the operation 
hours. This change is necessary in order to accommodate the City's negotiated 4/10 work schedule 
agreement with the CMEA (Cudahy Miscellaneous Employees Association) bargaining group. 


28th Annual Los Angeles County Sheriff’s City Managers Educational Seminar   

Last week the City Manger attended this seminar which covered the following topics:  State of Sheriff's 
Department; Human Trafficking; Active Shooter / Critical Incident; Mental Health; Santa Clarita's Anti-Drug 
Program for Teens; Liability Trust Fund; and Cost Model and City Contract Rates.  All of these sessions were 
very timely with regards to what is happening in many cities. 


At the conclusion of the seminar, we were advised that for Fiscal Year (FY) 2016-17 the City's current FY 
2015-16 $3.6 million contract with Sheriff's Department will increase by approximately 13% to around $4.1 
million due to the some significant payouts from the Liability Trust Fund this past year.  This item will be 
discussed more in-depth with the City Council during the FY 2016-17 City  Budget process.


!
CalRecycle Site Visit 

The California Department of Resources Recycling and Recovery (CalRecycle) is the California State agency 
that promotes the importance of reducing waste, recycling, and promoting a more sustainable California. 
CalRecycle works with state and local government entities to help them achieve waste diversion, recycling, 
and environmentally preferable purchasing goals. 


Every year CalRecycle meets with staff and tours the City to make sure we are in compliance with state laws 
and that we are promoting recycling and the reduction of waste. This year CalRecycle focused on AB 341 and 
AB 1826 - see flyers below for a brief explanation of these new laws and how they may affect you. 


The City continues to work with this agency to make sure we are promoting recycling. Over years past 
Cudahy has been a recipient of CalRecycle grants, such as, the Used Oil Recycling Grants and Beverage 
Container Recycling City/County Payment Program Grants. 
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